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March 17, 2016
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Rosemary Chiavetta s ’%
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 2 .
P.0. Box 3265 = ;\')
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 7,;, o

Re:

Replacement Page 8 for CQI Associates, LLC

Application for Broker/Marketer License
Dear Ms. Chiavetta:

I am writing in response to your March 11, 2016 letter concerning the Application for
Broker/Marketer License of CQI Associates, LLC. In your letter, you state that the application is

deficient because the proposed service areas checked in Section 4 of the application include Penn
Power, which requires publication in the Erie Times-News. Penn Power was checked in etror.

have included a replacement page 8 for the application. This corrected page does not have Penn
Power checked. Proof of publication for the Erie Times-News is therefore not necessary.

Based on your letter, it is my understanding that with this new page 8 CQI Associates,
LLC’s application is compiete. I therefore respectfully request that you file the application for

consideration by the Commission and provide notification that the application has been filed.
Please do note hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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David W. Beugelmans
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Enclosure




